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*The application for the Bright Futures Scholarship is open. Visit www.floridastudentfinancialaidsg.org to complete the application and for additional information. 
*Students must submit the required community service hours no later than May 1st to the FBHS Guidance office. 
*Students can continue to take the SAT or ACT to attempt to qualify through the early June test administrations.
*Students planning to attend college out-of-state should still apply for the scholarship.



